
 

Classroom News   
Class Name:  Balmoral           Term :    Spring 2   

What we have been learning: Some photos of  

our learning 
 

This term we asked Balmoral class what their 

favourite learning activities have been! Here 

are our responses:  

 

“I have enjoyed doing my number skills and 

helping Alex to count on” – Kurt  

 

“I like horse riding. I like trotting” – Layna  

 

“I like violins with Sean because it’s fun and 

we learn new songs” – Zack  

 

“I like going in to Skipton to sing with Lisa. I like 

the ping pong song” – Emily  

 

“Jonny likes learning shapes and numbers” – 

Jonny  

 

“I like football club on a Monday because it is 

fun” – Amber  

 

“Alex likes the circle on the playground” – 

Alex 

 

“I like playing it outside with my friends” – 

Christian  

 

“I like making slime because it’s fun” – Ryland  

 

“I like doing drama with Millie. I am learning 

actions for my poem” – Olivia  

 

 

Have a lovely Easter Holiday everyone!  

 

From Balmoral Class  

 

Important Dates:  

Monday 16th April -  Start of term 

Monday 7th May – Bank holiday – no school 

Wednesday 16th May – SAP Parents evening 

Friday 25th May  –  Last day of term 

Balmoral Class will be swimming in Term 6 – further information will come out closer to the 

time   


